
What happens if I no-show or can't make
a flight for a ticket booked with a GoWild!
Pass?
No-shows hurt your fellow travelers by taking seats out of inventory that someone else
could otherwise use. If you no longer plan to travel on the itinerary you booked
using your GoWild! Pass, be sure to cancel your booking as soon as possible
prior to your flight’s scheduled departure time. Please note that cancellation
is only possible if you haven't checked-in. GoWild! Pass holders who
repeatedly book and no-show flights, or who otherwise violate the terms and
conditions of the Pass, are subject to financial penalties up to and including
the revocation of pass privileges without refund. Then current change or cancel
fees and policies are applicable to your itinerary once booked. No Shows are subject to
the terms set forth in Frontier’s Contract of Carriage. See the GoWild! Pass Terms &
Conditions for more details.


